
A Notice of Intent (NOI) to Adopt an Initial Study with Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration 
(IS/MND) will be issued by the Alameda County Transportation Commission (Alameda CTC)
on Tuesday, May 2, 2023 as the Lead Agency under the California Environmental Quality
Act (CEQA). 

Virtual Public Hearing for multiple Oakland Rail Crossings on Wednesday, May 17, 2023
from  6:00 – 7:30 p.m.

The proposed Alameda CTC Rail Safety Enhancement Project (RSEP) includes several individual 
rail crossings throughout the County that were identified as priorities and the recommended 
enhancements center around pedestrian, bicycle and vehicle user safety with an emphasis on 
schools. The project will be implemented in two phases, within six local jurisdictions. 

Join Alameda CTC on Wednesday, May 17, 2023 from 6:00 – 7:30 p.m. for a virtual public
hearing about the Rail Safety Enhancement Project (RSEP) and the enhancements planned for 
multiple Rail Crossings in the City of Oakland. The virtual hearing will be held via Zoom and 
attendees can join online or by calling in. Hearing participants will learn more about the proposed 
project, the environmental review process, project benefits, and how to comment on the project.

Alameda CTC Rail Safety Enhancement Project

ATTENDANCE THROUGH ZOOM:
Register today at www.alamedactc.org/RSEP-A_No4. After registration,
participants will receive an email with the meeting link and dial-in information 
to join the webinar. Please note that the meeting will be recorded.

Can’t make the meeting? Public comments on the CEQA document will be accepted from 
Tuesday, May 2, 2023 through Wednesday, May 31, 2023. Public comments can be directed to 
Jhay Delos Reyes, Acting Director of Project Delivery at Alameda CTC, via email to
jdelosreyes@alamedactc.org or by mail at 1111 Broadway, Suite 800, Oakland, CA 94607.

Interpretation Services
An audio channel with live interpretation in Spanish, Chinese, and Tagalog will be available
on Zoom during the hearing. If you need interpretation services at the virtual public hearing, 
please send an email with your request to t.cook@circlepoint.com by Friday, May 12, 2023
at 5:00 p.m.


